
Woman  reported  missing  in
Edinburgh

Police in Edinburgh are appealing for information to help
trace a woman reported missing from Edinburgh.

Yaye Ndoye, was last seen on 23rd and 25th June when she
attended a medical appointment at a local hospital however she
has since failed to attend future appointments.

Members of the public are now asked to come forward if they
can assist in locating her.

Yaye originally comes from Senegal and is believed to be seven
months pregnant.

Inspector Murray Starkey said: “We are concerned as Yaye has
not accessed local medical services and we are keen to trace
her so that we can confirm her welfare.

“Yaye has previously visited a number of places within the UK
including Glasgow and London and we are currently engaging
with our colleagues in these areas as part of our ongoing
enquiries.

“Anyone who knows or has seen her in the last three months is
asked to contact police immediately.

“In addition, I would ask that Yaye get in touch and let us
know she is alright.”

Those with information can contact Police Scotland on 101.
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